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From: Sarah .   
Sent: 03 September 2017 20:01 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Consultation period 

Dear Sir. 
Please can you extend the Waterfront and Town centre development SPD consultation period by one month 
on the grounds that there are still too many residents who aren't aware of the plans and the consultation. I 
don't agree that you sufficiently drawn this important matter to the residents of Gosport attention. Doing so 
via Southampton Echo and an unheard of radio station for example is not acceptable. Regards.  Sarah 
Doyle.    

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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